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I am asking that you not give Atlanta Farms the ok to go ahead with the solar project.  They
have been very secretive about it all.  Why would you let a company come in and pay very
little money to lease the land and the townships and schools not reap the benefits
immediately?  Please come to the next meeting that they are having so that we may ask you
questions.

Dena Redman
Williamsport, Ohio
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